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             Farmington, CT 06032 
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December 11, 2023 
 
 
 
Attorney Melanie Bachman  
Acting Executive Director  
Connecticut Siting Council  
Ten Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT 06501 
 
 
Dear Attorney Bachman, 
 
The following T-Mobile site was approved by the Connecticut Siting Council on October 12, 2021 respectively as an Exempt Modification. Due to 
design change this site will no longer be scheduled for construction. Therefore, we are formally requesting the cancellation of the approval for the 
following Exempt Modification; 
 

 
EM-T-MOBILE-035-210812: 0 Mechanic Street, Darien CT 

 
 
Please contact me with any questions. Thank you. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Victoria Masse 
Mobile: 860-306-2326 
Fax: 413-521-0558 
Email: victoria@northeastsitesolutions.com  
 
 

 
 
 
 


